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Response to IE Bulletin No. 79-28
NAMCO Model EA180 Limit Switches

Dear Sir:

In your letter dated December 7, 1979, you transmitted IE Bulletin 79-28 -
Possible Malfunction of "NAMCO Model EA150 Limit Switches at Elevated
Temperatures”. Boston Edison was requested to perform a review to determine
if certain NAMCO EAI80 limit switches were installed or were planned to be
installed on safety related equipment.

We have completed the necessary review and have determined that there are no
NAMCO Model EAL80 limit switches coded 02-79 through 08-79, either presently
installed or planned for installation in the future on safety related equip-
ment at Pilgrim Station.

We trust that this information is responsive to your request; however, should

you have any further questions or concerns in this area, please do not hesitate
to contact us.

Very truly vours,
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